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I’m a strong supporter of the current UGB and of quickly increasing affordable 

housing for low income, drug free citizens. Our precious farm land must be 

preserved: once we cap it with cement and asphalt we permanently lose the topsoil 

and the food production capacity of our fertile valley.   


